
From: Lisa Johnston [EXTERNAL] (Parliament)
To: Rosie Mercer
Cc: Stephanie Frame; RMReform
Subject: Re: Letter of appointment from Hon Chris Bishop
Date: Tuesday, 9 April 2024 8:07:30 am

Mōrena Rosie,

Thanks for coming back so quickly. Stephanie from MfE will be in touch with you shortly regarding next steps.

Have a great day.

Ngā mihi

Lisa Johnston
Office of Hon Chris Bishop

From: Rosie Mercer 
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 10:05:00 PM
To: Lisa Johnston <Lisa.Johnston@parliament.govt.nz>
Subject: Re: Letter of appointment from Hon Chris Bishop
 
Hi Lisa

Thank you for your email.  Confirming receipt and that I have now emailed Stephanie as required.

Regards
Rosie

Rosie Mercer

On 8/04/2024, at 4:02 PM, Lisa Johnston <Lisa.Johnston@parliament.govt.nz> wrote:

Tēnā koe Rosie,
 
Please see attached letter of appointment to the Fast-track Projects Advisory Group, and the Group’s Terms of Reference
from Hon Chris Bishop.
 
Please confirm acceptance of your appointment by signing the attached form, scanning and emailing it to
stephanie.frame@mfe.govt.nz as soon as possible.
 
Thanks
 
Ngā mihi,
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Minister for Housing, Minister for Infrastructure, Minister Responsible for RMA Reform,
Minister for Sport & Recreation, Leader of the House, Associate Minister of Finance
 
Email: christopher.bishop@parliament.govt.nz  Website: www.beehive,govt.nz
Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand
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